
 

 

 

  Parking and Winter Reminders 
 
 

 

Hilton Township would like to remind everyone 
that parking any vehicle on any road allowance 

between 9:00 pm one day and 5:00 am the 
next day is prohibited and could result in fines. 

Please refer to the link below to view  
by-law #727 for more information. 

https://www.hiltontownship.ca/by-laws/ 
 

Parking on roads can make 
plowing difficult or sometimes impossible. 
With your help the winter crew can plow 

more efficiently and safely. 
 

When clearing your driveways, please do not 
deposit snow or ice on a roadway as it can 

pose a safety hazard to motorists and 
snowplow operators. 

 
Thank you for your co-operation in making this 

a safe winter for everyone. 

https://www.hiltontownship.ca/by-laws/

